
 

NOTICE 
04.07.2025 

 
After obtaining permission from Joint Commissioner of Police, I have been 
directed by the Governing Body to Re-Open South Calcutta Law College with 
effect from 07.07.2025 (Monday) from 8.00am to 2.00pm. for the following 
purposes only. 
 
All teaching & Non-teaching staff shall remain in the college from 8.00am to 
2.00pm. Mr.Barun Mahali permanent Guard will leave the college after checking 
entire college building and locking the main gate. 
 
Only Students of 1st Semester of 5 years B.A.LL.B Course who could not fill up 
their Examination form are instructed to come on 07.07.2025(Monday) from 
10.00am to 12.00pm. with their college Id Card and necessary documents 
relating to Examination form fill up and also directed to contact Mr.Pallab 
Adhikary (Office Staff) for any query relating to form fill up. 
 
Only Students of 4th, 6th ,8th Semester are directed to come to the college with 
proper college Id card. They will not be allowed to enter without showing 
college Id Card to Mr.Barun Mahali, from 9.00am to 12.30pm. for their Internal 
Project Papers submission only in the following days:  
 
Only 4th Semester students on 08.07.2025 (Tuesday) 
Only 6th Semester Students on 09.07.2025 (Wednesday) 
Only 8th Semester Honours & General Students on 10.07.2025 (Thursday). 
 
It is further notified that LL.M Students are instructed to follow their class 
routine as usual from 08.07.2025 (Tuesday).  
 
No Students without valid official purpose shall be allowed to enter in the 
college premises. 
 
 
Sd/- Illegible 
Vice-Principal 
South Calcutta Law College 



 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
  

 
 

 


